
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 On behalf of the Board of Trustees,  
Advisory  Committee ,and Staff of the  

Police and Fire Pension Fund,  
we extend  Happy Holiday wishes to 

you and your family.   
 

Thank you for your dedicated service to the  
citizens of Jacksonville   

 
Chief Larry Schmitt, Board Chair  

Battalion Chief Brady Rigdon,  Advisory Committee Chair   

Beth McCague , Interim Executive Director 


